Mission Moment - October 14, 2018
For The City: Offering

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

From October 14-November 18 we will be taking up our annual For The City Offering which goes 100% towards ministry in
the River Valley. In the past, we have used these funds to purchase every firefighter in Fort Smith a Bible, diaper bags for
soon-to-be-moms at River Valley Pregnancy Medical Center, a turkey for every Fort Smith city employee, etc.

For the last couple of years during the Thanksgiving season we have given every city employee a turkey. This year we will be
changing things up. We are going to be focusing on our first responders at the city, county, and state level.

Depending on the offering given we will be blessing our city police, city firefighters, county sheriff's department, and the
local state police station. Please, prayerfully consider how much God would have you to give to bless our city.

Go Night
Our annual Go Night will be NEXT SUNDAY 5pm-7pm. We will begin Go Night in the Worship Center with some worship and a

time of encouragement from Doug Sarver. Doug is the Minister of Global Missions at Cross Church in Northwest Arkansas.
After the worship service we will move to the Activities Building where each of our local, national, and international partner-
ships will have a booth set up for you to explore all that Grand has to offer.

We will provide childcare for preschoolers and younger, and we will have lots of opportunities for your children to explore the

booths as well. Many of our booths will have different foods and drinks from around the world, and we will have a children'’s
scavenger hunt!
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